
  

Ref. No. : Plexh/Cir/ 946                                                                                    Date : 13.01.2025 

 To, 

All Members of Plexconcil/ 

COA 

 Dear Sir / Madam, 

  

Greetings from Plexconcil! 

   

Subject: Submission of Supplementary Claims under Incremental Exports Incentivisation 

Scheme (IEIS) for F Y 2013-14  

Ref. Trade notice 02/AM 25 dated 10.01.2025 issued by O/o. Addl. DGFT, New Delhi  

 We wish to inform you about the above mentioned trade notice issued by O/o. Addl. DGFT, New 

Delhi regarding the processing of pending claims under the incremental Exports Incentivisation 

Scheme (IEIS) for the financial year 2013-14 

In connection with the instructions received from DGFT HQs concerning the cap imposed under 

notification No. 43 dated 25.09.2013, O/o. Addl. DGFT, New Delhi is processing pending claims 

under the incremental Exports Incentivisation Scheme (IEIS) for the financial year 2013-14. 

All eligible exporters whose balance claims were withheld due to the cap imposed by Notification No. 

43 dated 25.09.2013 are hereby invited to submit their supplementary IEIS claims. 

Key Guidelines for submission: 

1.       Eligibility: Only those exporters whose claims were partially processed or withheld 

solely due to the imposed cap under Notification No 43 dated 25.09.2013 are eligible to 

apply. 

2.       Submission Deadline: The last date for submission of supplementary IEIS claims is 

31st January 2025. Claims submitted after 31st January 2025 will not be admitted ordinarily. 

Claims    

          not submitted by this date will be deemed withdrawn. 

3.       Mode of Submission: Applications must be submitted physically or via email to the 

office of the Additional DGFT,CLA, New Delhi ,along with all requisite supporting documents. 

  

For any queries or clarifications, applicants may contact the Office of the Additional DGFT,CLA,New 

Delhi, at cladelhi-dgft@nic.in. 

mailto:cladelhi-dgft@nic.in


  

Members coming under the Addl. DGFT, New Delhi purview are requested to take note of this 

important trade notice and do the needful. 

  

Copy of trade notice attached for your reference. 

  

  

Best regards, 
  
Bharti Parave  
Deputy Director – Trade & Policy 
The Plastics Export Promotion Council  

 

  

 

 

 

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1G1chSqTGsqAuafLqcapTtMPR5Az4D6A5/view?usp=sharing

